
 

PICTORIAL REPORT ON THE WORLD MARITIME DAY 

Badplaas, Mpumalanga 

27 September 2018 

 

 
Officials from the GCIS office in Mpumalanga attended the World Maritime Day event at Badplaas Forever Resort where 

learners from various schools were invited to learn about the various careers within the maritime industry. The event was led by 

the Deputy Minister of Transport, Ms Sindisiwe Chikunga. 

 

   

Learners who were in attendance being addressed by the officials in the maritime industry. 
 
 
 



 

  
 
Demonstrations by lifeguards on how to rescue someone in water. 
 
 

    
 
Various presentations by stakeholders and awards being handed over at the event. 
 
 
 



  
 
Government officials distributing information materials to the learners. 

 
 

  
 
Entertainment by the learners at the event.  
 
 
 

 

 

 


